HB 637 —- LICENSED CHILD CARE FACILITIES
SPONSOR: Matthiesen

This bill requires the Office of Childhood within the Department of
Elementary and Secondary Education to develop and distribute
placards that include a QR code containing a link to a facility's
inspection reports. Each licensed child care facility is required
to post the placard for its inspection reports in a conspicuous
place at the entrance of the facility.



